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Ready to help the PTO? 

Meetings are held as needed – Please see the BPS calendar for dates/times. 

All parents are welcome to attend! 

More information can be found on the school’s website under Parents-PTO 

What is PTO? 

PTO stands for Parent Teacher Organization. 

Our mission is to promote open communication 

and understanding between the parents and 

staff of Batesville Primary School 

How does PTO help BPS Students? 

• Walk-A-Thon Celebration/Prizes 

• Bottled Water for Field Trips 

• $5/student for the Book Fair 

• Teacher Appreciation 

• Teacher School Supplies 

• Century Club Celebration Support 

How does PTO raise funds? 

Our largest fundraiser is our annual Walk-A-Thon. BPS 

Students are encouraged to ask family, neighbors, and 

friends for monetary donations.  

As a class, students walk laps by the playground, a table 

is set up with each teacher’s name and picture. 

Students are given tickets each lap and vote for a 

teacher to get a pie in the face! The 3 top votes will 

get a pie in the face by our top 3 fundraisers! Students 

look forward to this annual event each September! 

Our Walk-A-Thon goal is to raise $10,000 

Other means of raising funds include a Holiday 

Ornament Sale, Box Tops for Education and Kroger 

Rewards. 

If you have Box Tops be sure to scan your receipts! 

Also make sure your Kroger Rewards card is linked to 

Batesville Primary School! 


